
UNITED STATES GOVERNMENT DEPARTMENT OF ENERGY 

memorandum 
National Nuclear Security Administration 

Los Alamos Site Office 
Los Alamos, New Mexico 87544 

DATE: 
REPLY TO 

ATINOF: 

SUBJECT: 

TO: 

NNSAIDOE 

SEP 2 1 l0f1 
George J. Rael 
Approval for release of the 2010 Environmental Report 

James C. Cantwell, Associate Director, Environmental Safety and Health, Los Alamos 
National Security, LLC, MS K491 

Reference: 
1. Contract Number DE-AC52-06NA25396, Los Alamos National Security, LLC and 

the Department of Energy, National Nuclear Security Administration 

This letter approves the release of the 2010 Environmental Report required under 
Department of Energy (DOE) Order 231.1A. The report is intended to inform the public, 
governments, and other stakeholders of the results of environmental monitoring 
conducted at the Los Alamos National Laboratory. 

If you have any questions, please contact Cassandra Begay at (505) 665-4246. 

Assistant Manager 
Environmental Projects Office 

Los Alamos Site Office 
3747 West Jemez Road 

NNSAIDOE 
Headquarters 

1000 Rlependence Avenue, SW 
Washington, DC 2058$-1290 Los Alamos, NM 87544-2201 

ERID-207317



cc: 
I. Valdez, NSM, LASO 
C. Begay, NSM, LASO 
M. Graham, ADEP, LANS, MS M991 
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J. Dewart, WES-EDA, LANS, MS M992 
Records Center, LASO 
Official Contract File, LASO 

EPO: 32CB-265-378339 




